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Therefore, he now only wants to quickly get Hunter (Hamid) out of his nest, and then report the
casualties to warlord with his military exploits, and he will be able to save some face.

Therefore, at this time, he paid great attention to the upcoming side detour tactics, and decided to
lead the team personally, be sure to hit Hunter (Hamid) by surprise!

Ten minutes later, Gorka had already selected the candidates to participate in the roundabout strike.

This time, he decided to lead a thousand elites of the Wanlong Temple to outflank Hunter (Hamid)’s
front slope from the valley on the left wing.

He set aside half an hour of preparation time for these thousand elites, so that they could carry all
their weapons and equipment during this time, and strive to take all of Hunter (Hamid)’s base in one
go.

At the same time, China.

Outside the Bank’s villa, eight black-lengthened bullet-proof Rolls-Royces drove slowly and stopped
neatly in front of the villa.

The leading car in the front came down. A burly young man in his twenties with a short head.

This man opened the door, got out of the car, and walked in a very upright and tough posture. At first
glance, he had experienced high-intensity professionalism. Trained.

This person came to the front of the courtyard of the Banks Family residence, and said with a cold face
to the nursing courtyard outside the door: “Tell Old banks , please tell him that our palace owner
wants to see him.”

Seeing so many luxury cars coming, the nursing home of Bank’s family immediately became vigilant.

Moreover, the other party was not very polite, so he might be asking for trouble, so he hurriedly said:
“May I also ask what your palace master is called? I’ll also make a report.”

The man said coldly: “You don’t deserve to know the name of our hall master. Tell you master, thinking
about the identity of our hall master. After our hall master sees him, he will naturally tell him.”

The nursing home was very unhappy with his attitude, but seeing that the other party was not small
and didn’t dare to provoke him, so he could only open his mouth and say: “Then you wait a moment, I
will give a report.”

After speaking, he turned around and immediately reported the situation to Banks ( Butler ), the
housekeeper of the Banks Family.

Banks ( Butler ) knows the daily dynamics of Mr. Banks best, including whether he wants to go out or
whether there are important guests visiting today. He knows all of these.



Banks ( Butler ) knows very well that today, Mr. Banks has no plan to go out, nor does he have any plan
to meet guests at home, so eight extended Rolls-Royces came at one time, and he asked to see his
master. This is really something. Strange.

So, he hurriedly informed the family’s servants and bodyguards to stand up, and at the same time
hurriedly invited the Banks Family’s strongest master Master Hett out,

let He accompany him to go outside for a while with these eight Rolls Royce. the host.

After He heard that he also attached great importance to it, and immediately went to the door with
Banks ( Butler ).

Outside the gate at this time, the eight Rolls-Royce cars were neatly parked in a row without turning
off. Except for the person who came down to negotiate, no one else in the car came down.

Every car was attached to the light. Privacy film with very low rate.

What’s more nonsense is that none of these cars have license plates, but a golden metal plate is hung
on the license plate position, and this metal plate is actually carved with a dragon!

Banks ( Butler ) was also confused at a glance. He didn’t understand why these people came from, and
asked Elder He in a low voice, “Elder He, do you think the dragon brand hanging on the front of their
car is gold?”

Old master pondered: “Looking at the color, it should be pure gold.”

Banks ( Butler ) whispered: “F*ck, there is no license plate on the road, and a pure golden dragon card.
These people are so f*cking arrogant… I don’t know what they are coming from…”

Elder hatt said seriously: “What’s the origin, you can find out when you go up and explore.”

After all, he stepped forward and asked, “Who wants to see my master?!”

The young man who walked down from the Rolls-Royce said coldly: “It is our main hall that sees Elder
banks.”

Having said that, he scolded with some dissatisfaction: “Our hall master’s time is very precious.
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